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Your weekly roundup of all things years N -6! 

 

A message from Mrs. Shaw 

 

A short one from me this week! What a week it has been at Unity!  

A very busy week and most of my time has been spent involved in the administration of the 

SATs tests. I am so incredibly proud of the resilience and perseverance that our amazing Year 

6 children have shown this week! They have arrived at school for breakfast together and 

have been laughing, joking and supporting each other before putting on their game faces 

and tackling the tests with pure determination. All I ever ask is that they try their very best 

and believe me, they have! Well done Year 6! 

Thank you also to all the other children and staff in school who have continued with learning 

and been very considerate of Year 6 and the need to be focused! 

Our primary RRS Behaviour Curriculum was delivered by Miss Gleadell this week. It was 

focused on Growth Mindset - Making Mistakes - using the book 'Oops' by Barney Saltzberg. 

Helping children understand that it's okay to make mistakes is one of the most important 

lessons we can teach. Mistakes are a natural part of learning, helping children build 

resilience, creativity, and problem-solving skills. When children feel safe to stumble and try 

again, they become more confident, willing to take on challenges, and better equipped to 

handle life's ups and downs. By embracing mistakes, we show them that growth often 



comes from setbacks, turning every misstep into a valuable stepping stone. Next week we 

will focus on taking responsibility for our actions! 

Diary Dates  

• W/c 19th May  - RWI Assessment Week 

• 23rd May  -  School closes for half term and reopens on Monday 2nd June at 8:40am 

• 3rd/ 4th June  - Reception Zoo Trip 

•  9th- 13th June  - Phonics Screening Testing Week 

• 13th June  - Zoolab in Nursery 

• 16th - 20th June  - Blackpool Youth Games Week 

And finally ... The weather looks nice again this weekend so get that sun cream on and have 

a good one! 

Community Corner 

 



57th Blackpool (Unity Academy) Scouts  

 

Did you know? Unity Academy has our very own Scout Group that runs each week on a 

Thursday to provide our young people with Skills For Life! More information can be found by 

clicking here. 

We run sections for each age group from 4 years old and up. In addition to the weekly 

meetings on a Thursday after school we also offer a wide range of trips, camps, nights away 

and adventurous activities for all age groups.   

* Squirrels (For ages 4 - 6 years): Thursday : 3:15 until 4:30 pm       * Beavers (For ages 6 - 8 

years): Thursday : 3:15 until 4:45 pm 

* Cubs (For ages  8- 10.5 years): Thursday : 3:15 until 4:45 pm       * Scouts (For ages 10.5  - 

14 years): Thursday : 3:15 until 4:45 pm                

Our in school Scout Sections are run by a group of volunteers, most of which are parents of 

children at Unity Academy. Without this support, it would not be possible to provide these 

amazing opportunities for the young people. If you feel like volunteering with the Scouts is 

something you might be able to offer, please do get in touch. It might be to support one 

section meeting a month, offer a certain skill you have or to support behind the scenes with 

finance and administration. Whatever your skills, every little offer of help is invaluable to us. 

To inquire about a place for a young person or about adult volunteering with the Scouts, 

please click here. 

https://blackpoolscouts.org.uk/groups/57thblackpool/
https://blackpoolscouts.org.uk/groups/57thblackpool/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=tJvK587gzUKnJPZBU9MIq5iN9fl0xABOtNPCIgSmHyBUMUxHTzAzRkZHTUFQNzkxUkQ0S1I2SzNQSi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=tJvK587gzUKnJPZBU9MIq5iN9fl0xABOtNPCIgSmHyBUMUxHTzAzRkZHTUFQNzkxUkQ0S1I2SzNQSi4u


Contact us! 

 

If you wish to contact a teacher within school please use this link Parental Messages / 

Queries (Non-urgent). and we will get back to you. This form should be used rather than 

contacting an individual teacher email address as we can then ensure that you are 

responded to in a timely manner. Messages will be passed on and dealt with as quickly as 

possible. Our aim is to respond to you within 48 school working hours. Please note that this 

may not be checked during teaching hours and so please do not add anything urgent e.g. 

about your child being collected by someone else at the end of the day. If you have an 

urgent message or query, please contact the school office on 01253 355493. Thank you.  

Attendance 

 

                                                 Attendance %                            Late marks     

• RHH                                            95.54                                             4  

• 1CL                                              97.77                                             6  

• 1MT                                            96.55                                             6  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScPRye5jcTVzU72m-BSUuV4CFrkDDCBfgKamNvw05xfcZDc5Q/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScPRye5jcTVzU72m-BSUuV4CFrkDDCBfgKamNvw05xfcZDc5Q/viewform?usp=sf_link


• 2BH                                             90.76                                             4  

• 2AP                                             91.67                                             4  

• 3KG                                             96.20                                             7  

• 3HB                                             94.79                                             7  

• 4JB                                              96.76                                             4    

• 4CBL                                            96.55                                           13  

• 5MB                                            95.69                                             4  

• 5NO                                             87.92                                            1  

• 6TT                                              100                                                0        

• 6VA                                             95.09                                             1  

Keeping children safe! 

 



 



 



Celebrating Culture and Difference 

 

Nursery 

 

This week in Nursery we have continued with the lifecycle topic and have learnt all about the 

lifecycle of a butterfly. The children have enjoyed watching a video of how a a cocoon is 

made. The children have also made their own butterfly, we painted half of it and folded it 

over to make symmetrical pattern. The children have been very helpful with looking latter 

the plants in the garden and also their own seeds that they planted last week.  



Reception 

 

In Reception this week we have been reading Jack and the Beanstalk and Jack Breaks the 

Beanstalk. We have discussed the difference in each book, such as characters, setting and 

story line. In Maths we have been learning about 2D shapes, rotating and manipulating them 

to make our own jigsaw puzzles and shape pictures. We have also learnt about how to be a 

good friend and how to solve conflict. 

Don't forget, on Tuesday 20th May at 2.30pm we have our Gardening Parent and Child 

workshop where we will be creating a plant pot and planting a seed to take home. If you 

wish to attend please follow the link below or scan the QR code. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSebrb0uCjD3bo4qr0-

qs6LZIiLvAFAraa4bOXjjJv8KAWa6sA/viewform?usp=header  

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSebrb0uCjD3bo4qr0-qs6LZIiLvAFAraa4bOXjjJv8KAWa6sA/viewform?usp=header
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSebrb0uCjD3bo4qr0-qs6LZIiLvAFAraa4bOXjjJv8KAWa6sA/viewform?usp=header


Year 1 

 

What a wonderful week in Year 1! 

This week in Art we have continued with our learning surrounding sculptures, consolidating 

our knowledge through creating our final piece of artwork. We have developed our skills in 

cutting, moulding, twisting, joining, rolling and coiling materials to support us in building our 

own sculpture.  

In English this week we have read the wordless story 'Flotsam'. This was a different text type 

for Year 1 as we usually base our English lessons around books with interesting vocabulary 

and imaginative stories. However, as this story only contained pictures, we had to become 

the authors this week; developing our own vocabulary and creating our own narratives using 

our imaginations. The children did incredibly well with this, especially with the addition of 

their new English books. Well done Year 1! 

In Science this week, we had lots of fun completing one of our Crest Awards; creating a 

minibeast habitat. The children thoroughly enjoyed designing their tins and mugs and 

sourcing natural materials from our environment to complete their minibeast homes. There 

were wonderful discussions about where different minibeasts We look forward to adding 

some of these to our outdoor area and observing the minibeasts which join us! 

We hope you have a lovely weekend, Miss Tench and Miss Lee 



Year 2 

 

What a great week year 2 have had! 

In English we have been learning about apostrophes for contractions. We have also been 

writing in our new English books and the presentation and pride that has been put into 

these books have blown Miss Purdy and Miss Helsby away. 

In Maths we have continued our fractions topic and have been looking at halves and 

quarters. On Friday we got to use a whole cake to find a half and a quarter and even got to 

eat it. 

In science we have been labelling the different parts of a plant and a tree and recapped what 

plants need to grow. 



In history we have been learning about Queen Victoria and Queen Elizabeth and look at why 

their are important figures in history. 

We have also enjoyed doing some of our LBQ quizzes on the iPads to quiz ourselves on the 

topics we have already learnt. 

Well done Year 2, keep up the hard work, only 1 more week to go!!   

Year 3 

 

Another busy week in year 3! 

This week, we finished our amazing diary entries linked to our topic book Egyptian Cinderella. 

We used expanded noun phrases and great detail to express emotions and events 



wonderfully! We have been focusing on when is best to use a, an or the to improve our 

grammar skills also this week. 

In Maths, we are now looking at Money. Please test us on this at home - ask us to count 

change, get us to help with paying for the shopping or see if we can recognise different 

coins! 

In Science, we planted seeds as the beginning of a scientific experiment to see if the number 

of seeds in a pot affects the height and growth of plants. We predict the pot with less seeds 

is going to be the biggest! 

 

Please continue to read 3 times weekly and ensure that reading records and books are in 

school every day. 

In year 3, it is down to the children to change their own reading books and they can do this 

every morning.  



Year 4 

 

A great week for Year 4 this week !  

In English, we have been writing character descriptions of Akimbo from The Akimbo 

adventures. The children have been practicing including expanded noun phrases and a 

variety of conjunctions.  

In Science, we have been investigating using classification keys to classify living things. We 

drew our own and enjoyed thinking of suitable questions. 

Times tables 

Children are working extremely hard on remembering their times tables in preparation for 

the Multiplication check in June. They will have come home tonight with their heatmap. 

Please can children focus on practicing the ones in amber or red. 



Have a lovely weekend, The Year 4 team  

Year 5 

 

Another fantastic week completed in year 5! It feels like we don't have many left now! 

Firstly, we would like to thank year 5 for their patience this week, as Mrs Obertelli and Mrs 

Bateman have supported with Year 6 SATs. This has meant that the children have had to 

adapt their week and work in a much quieter setting than they are sometimes used to, so 

we just want to say a huge thanks to the children for respecting year 6 during their 

important week this week. 



In English we have caught up lots on our book, Holes, and found out more about what 

happens  - it may be worth asking your children what has happened so far and testing their 

comprehension skills as we have read at least 17 chapters this week - wow! 

In History, the children have also found out that life was very different for children in school 

back in the Victorian era, and I am not sure they would want to ever go to a Victorian school! 

Have a wonderful weekend, hopefully it will be another nice sunny one! The Year 5 Team 

Year 6 

 

We have finally reached the end of our busiest and most important week of the year in Year 

6; we are so proud of the effort, resilience and perseverance demonstrated by our students! 

Revision in class has been frequent but fun, whether in English and Maths lessons, Learning 

by Questions or in our special sessions with Mr Cooper and Mrs Henderson. In the words of 

Archie last Friday, "Do you know? This English this week has been amazing!" Who knew 

revision could be so much fun?!  

We have ended the week in a well deserved relaxed manner, continuing transition sessions 

with Mrs Taylor, our Unstoppable programme with BFC and a little film treat on Friday 

afternoon. In the coming weeks, attitude to learning credits will be totalled and subsequent 

trips organised, as rewards to those who earned at least 15 credits for their efforts put into 

additional study time. More details to follow. 

Test results are due to be released in July and will therefore be shared with you towards the 

end of the Summer term. Good luck to all. 

Enjoy a very well deserved rest this weekend and well done once more to our wonderful 

Year 6 students! 



Star of the Week 

 

• RHH - Roman -  For superb progress in phonics!           

• 1CL -  Leo - For being ready, respectful and safe. Being focused with his work and 

for making a real effort to be the best he can be.                    

• 1MT - Daniel - For always being the most wonderful role model and epitomising 

our school values!                   

• 2BH - Kai -  For working extremely hard to perfect his handwriting.                         

• 2AP -  Sneha - For always putting 100% effort into all her work and writing a 

fantastic story.                    

• 3KG  - Jettson - For always being an amazing role model to his friends and putting 

100% effort into his work!                        

• 3HB - Maggie - For her incredible English work! Very imaginative and well written.                           

• 4JB  - Dia - For always putting in 100% effort when contributing to class discussions 

and group work. Great attitude to learning. 

• 4CBL - Anass - For the effort he has put into his work this week. Well done Anass !                           

• 5MB  -  Anaiah - For super focus and attitude to learning.                             

• 5NO  - Tia - For adapting so well to all the changes that have taken place this week. 

Superstar!                            

• 6TT -  All of 6TT - For the effort and resilience they have shown this week.                                

• 6VA - All of 6VA - For their effort, resilience and perseverance this week 



School Uniform 

 

Revised policy from September: From September our uniform is changing. The decision was 

made following consultation with children, parents and staff. Large numbers of people 

shared their thoughts for the options given and the vast majority voted for a change to some 

aspects of our uniform.  

As a reminder, please have a look at the list below and make sure your children are correctly 

dressed for both the school day and PE. To request items of uniform please click here and 

complete the short form. We will do our best to meet your needs, stock permitting. 

Nursery Uniform 

• Black sweatshirt with logo 

• White polo shirt 

• Black trousers, tracksuit bottoms or skirt 

• Black shoes if wearing trousers or skirt or Trainers (preferably black) if wearing 

tracksuit bottoms. 

Primary uniform - All students should wear: 

• Black V Neck school jumper with embroidered Unity Academy logo - this item is 

compulsory! 

• Plain White Shirt or blouse  

• Plain black socks or tights  

• House Badge (Provided by the academy initially, replacements can be purchased 

from the academy)  

• All black footwear with no identifiable markings. If this footwear is a boot it must be 

no bigger than ankle length.  No crocs! 

Students have a choice of: (students must wear one of these)  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdF7Q9Ntq7SzZWidVsLYVESZGJYH1p85LhY0ojDDbYTr3hScQ/viewform


• Plain black tailored skirt  

• Plain black trousers or shorts (tailored type, not tracksuit bottoms/ jeans)  

• A Black Blazer with the Unity logo is optional  

P.E. Kit  - Red polo shirt    Black shorts         Black socks         Black Pumps 

Summer Uniform 

• Red check dress with white ankle socks 

• Black short trousers  

If your child has outgrown any uniform items and they are in good condition, please do 

send them into school where they can be added to our supply for other parents to access. 

Thank you 

 

 



Lunch time menu for this week 
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